
Term dates: 

INSET Days: 

1 more INSET Day to be confirmed. 

 

Bank holidays and school closures:  

May Bank Holiday -  Monday 3 May 2021 

Polling Day - 6th May 2021 (school closed) 

Suggested Eid Closures: 12 or 13th May 2021 and 19 or 

20 July 2021 (Approximate) 

Parents meeting on zoom: Tuesday 25th May 2021 and 

Tuesday 8th June 2021.  

Spring Bank Holiday - 31 May 2021 

Summer Bank Holiday - Monday 30 August 2021  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer term 2021 

Term 5  

 

Monday 12 April 2021 - Friday 28 May 

2021 

Half term 

 

Monday 31 May 2021 - Friday 4 June 2021 

 

Term 6 

 

Monday 7 June - Thursday 22 July 2021 

 

 

Summer break 

 

Summer Term  

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Nursery 

Megan Brady 

A morning in Nursery 
8:30am - 8:40am  Register/ Calendar  

 

8:40am - 9:00am   Maths / Literacy   

                                 Carpet Session 

 

9:00am - 11:00am Child Initiated  

     Learning / Small     

                                 Group Work  

                                including Phonics 

 

11:00am - 1:05am Tidy-Up time 

 

11:05am - 1:20am Story/ Rhyme Time 

 

11:25am - 11:30am   Home Time 

Jesus said : Love one another as I  have 
l oved you.  

St Paul with St Luke  

Primary School 

Leopold Street 

London 

E3 4LA 

020 7987 4624 



In Nursery this term we are  

concentrating on teaching  

all areas of the  

curriculum through the topic,  

‘Under The Sea’ 

 

        Literacy 

We will be reading a 

number of fiction 

and non fiction texts 

to help us build up 

knowledge and 

understanding of our 

new topic. 

 

Children will continue 

to develop their story 

telling skills through 

the use of story maps 

and will also innovate and  begin to 

invent their own stories. Children will be 

given lots of opportunities to explore 

different aspects of the books through 

reading, writing, art and role play. 

 

 

This term the children will 

continue to  

practise writing their names. 

When they can do this 

independently they will have their photo 

added to our wall and a certificate will 

be sent home.  Please encourage  and      

support them to find their name at home 

too! 

 

In Phonics the children will continue to 

learn about discriminating sounds. They 

will develop their ability to hear and 

identify the initial sounds in words and 

rhyming words. Children will begin to 

explore oral blending and segmenting. 

 

Mathematics 

We will be using our Core Books to help 

us with our learning in mathematics.                

Children will continue to count and sort               

objects.  They will learn about quantities 

and continue to recognise numerals. The 

children will revise the names and 

properties of 2D shapes and move on to 

learning about 3D shapes . Children will 

be encouraged to look for shapes in their 

environment too ! 

 

Religious Education 

This term we will continue to learn all 

about Jesus and his life.  We will link the 

Bible stories to our school values. We will 

also be learning about the Muslim festival 

of Eid. 

 

Other areas of the Early Years Foundation 

Stage 

We will be covering all areas of the              

curriculum through our topic of Under the 

Sea. We will be finding out about 

different under the sea creatures, what 

they eat, where they hide and 

completing a range of art activities. All 

children are encouraged to access 

every area of the curriculum. The 

children’s learning will also be enhanced 

with a drama workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parent Workshops 

We will send out details regarding parent 

workshops with the lovely Nazia which 

she will be holding on zoom this term. 

 

Maths with Parents 

Maths with parents is a fantastic way of 

supporting your child with their maths 

learning at home, please ensure you are 

completing the activities at home.  

Tapestry Journals 

Please remember to check tapestry 

regularly and to upload your own photos 

at least once a week. Every photo you 

add from home will be an entry into a 

prize draw to win a prize. 

 
Encouraging independence 

Please make sure you are encouraging your 

child to be independent by asking them to 

dress themselves everyday, do up their own 

coat zip or buttons and feed themselves.  
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